## Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



3rd November 2022

## Dear Parent/carer

I am writing to you to invite you to our **Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 23rd November**. This event will be held between 4.30pm and 7.30pm, with a choice of talks from the Director of Sixth Form and the Senior Leadership Team at 5.30pm and 6.45pm. This evening will give you the chance to tour the Brook Building and talk to individual departments about the courses they offer in the sixth form. This is a unique opportunity to come and find out what the next steps of your Roding Valley journey will look like. **To attend, please follow this LINK to book onto one of the talks.** Please note that subject staff will not be available to speak to after the 6.45pm talk, so please arrive with time to do this beforehand.

The talk will share the exciting academic provision we currently have in place at Roding Valley Sixth Form. This includes a wide range of well established A Levels and vocational courses, alongside numerous enrichment opportunities to prepare students for life beyond the Sixth Form, whether at university or in a higher-level apprenticeship. We will also discuss how to pick the right curriculum pathway for your son/daughter in light of their predicted grades and our entry requirements.

Our curriculum offer will be available to tour in the Brook Building and this will be an invaluable opportunity to talk to staff and current students about the subjects we offer and their experiences of attending the sixth form. In addition to finding out about the subjects we offer, information will also be provided about the Extended Project Qualification (EPQ), challenge and enrichment opportunities in the Sixth Form, Duke of Edinburgh Award and how we support students with our careers provision.

Applications to the Sixth Form can already be made via the school website, but we expect most students to complete this after they have attended open evening. The application form will ask students to list their preferred subject choices and their reserve choices. **The deadline for the completion of all applications is 14th December 2022.** 

We look forward to welcoming you on 23rd November 2022.

Yours faithfully

Ms A Wheaton

Assistant Headteacher: Director of Sixth Form

Mr R Mammen

Senior Deputy Headteacher





















